
 

 

The Rosa Jazz Band will be participating in the Rowan Jazz Festival once again this year. Each 

performing group will play 2 – 3 selections and then have the chance to work with professional 

musicians, getting helpful tips on how to become a better jazz performer. We will also attend a 

jazz workshop. This a wonderful opportunity (and great day!) as we prepare for our upcoming 

festival and performances. 

The Rowan festival takes place on Wednesday, February 14, during the school day. We will 

leave Rosa around 9:00 a.m. and return before the end of the school day. While at Rowan, we 

will also be able to listen to other jazz bands from the region. This is a great opportunity to hear 

other middle and high school ensembles and learn from their performances.  

What to bring: 

A BAGGED LUNCH (no glass bottles) 

$$ for snacks 

Instrument and jazz binder 

What to wear: 

White Rosa music shirt and black pants/shoes 

Please sign and return the permission slip below no later than Monday, January 27. 

This is going to be a great experience!  

Mrs. MarkMrs. MarkMrs. MarkMrs. Mark    

Please sign and return the bottom portion ONLY (keep the top for your reference) no later than January 27. 

 

I give _______________________________________ (student name/please print) permission 

to attend the Rowan Jazz Festival on Wednesday, February 14. I understand that a bagged 

lunch must be provided (no glass bottles).  

 

Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________ Date ______________ 

Rowan Jazz Festival 

Wednesday, February 14, 2018 


